
April 19, 2022 

Attn: Brock Township 

The Nourish and Develop Foundation (TNDF) is seeking approval from Council to operate our 

Mobile Food Market (MFM) at Sunderland Arena parking lot. We are seeking access to power, 

as in our previous visits operating at this location. 

Our MFM is a pop-up produce stand, that aims to be a reliable, consistent, accessible, and 

affordable source of local produce for communities. 

We are looking to be at this location every 2 weeks for 1 hour between the hours of 5:30-

6:30pm, beginning on Thursday May 5th until the end of October, at which time we will make a 

new request to operate inside the Arena. 

We are operating with approval from Durham Health. We also have insurance for MFM 

operations, which covers a $5,000,000 liability. This was sent to Wayne Ward earlier this year, if 

council requires another copy, we would be happy to send upon request. 

Please let me know if you have any questions or concerns, otherwise I look forward to your 

reply. 

Kindly, 

Tiffany Clarke 

Tiffany Clarke (she/her) | Community Development Manager 
16 York St, PO Box 580, Cannington, ON L0E1E0 
705-432-2444 | tiffany@tndf.ca | www.tndf.ca
Nourishing Lives...Developing Change!
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